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August 4, 2022 

 

 

Changes in Bus Routes for the 2022-2023 School Year 
 

Our district, along with school districts across New Hampshire, are continuing to experience a 

sharp decline in bus drivers. With the critical shortage of available drivers, we need to adjust 

our bus routes. 

 

Please take the time to review the new bus routes posted on our website, 

www.kearsarge.org 

 

 Some routes have been removed and others have been changed. 

 

 Buses that typically transport 25-35 students may see an increase in student riders. 
 

 Students may be riding 2 to 3 per seat which will not allow for social distancing. 
 

 We encourage you to periodically review the routes for necessary changes. 
 

 Bus Passes (requesting to travel on a different bus than school to home): We will need to 

temporarily suspend bus pass requests, until we determine demand for each route. This 

does not impact students taking different buses for before or after school care. 
 

 Students should plan to be at the bus stop 5-10 minutes before scheduled pick up time. 

 

Questions? 

Any bus route questions or requests should be emailed to: 
 

Stacy Fogwill, Transportation Director, sfogwill@ridesta.com 
 

Stacy will respond via email within two work days. 
 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued patience. 

 

 

 

Larry Elliott 

Director of Student Support Services 
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